
RENT REMINDER! 
 
 

Although the office will be closed on the 
4th of July Holiday, we wish to remind 
you that your monthly rent payment is 

still due the 1st  
with a grace period until the 4th  

 
We have a 24-hour drop box 

located near the front doors where 
payments may be dropped off at any 

time day or night. 
 

July rent checks will be collected from 
the drop box prior to opening on July 5th 
and will be immediately brought to the 
bank.  Any payments received after this 

time will be considered late. 
 

Thank you!  Have a safe holiday! 


